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Africa My Beginning
Photography and History in Colonial
Southern Africa
"Stephen Kumalo, a church minister, receives a letter
that changes his life. He must leave his village and
travel to the city of Johannesburg, where his sister is
ill and his son is lost. He has never been so far from
home, and he is worried about what he wil find there but the situation is much worse than the could have
imagined." - back cover.

Xhosa Oral Poetry
This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed postconference proceedings of the Satellite Events of the
14th European Conference on the Semantic Web,
ESWC 2017, held in Portoroz, Slovenia, in
May/June2017.The volume contains 8 poster and 24
demonstration papers, selected from 105
submissions. Additionally, this book includes a
selection of 13 best workshop papers. The papers
cover various aspects of the semantic web.The
chapter 'Scholia, Scientometrics and Wikidata' is
available open access under a CC BY 4.0 license via
link.springer.com.

Forestry and Water Conservation in
South Africa
This book studies the relationship between
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photography and history in colonial Southern Africa,
using a series of encounters with Southern African
photographic archives to reflect on photography as a
distinct historical form. Through use of private and
public archives, images produced by African itinerant
photographers, white settlers, and colonial state
institutions, this book explores the relationship
between photography and history in colonial Southern
Africa. Late nineteenth century Cape Colonial prison
albums, police photographs from German Southwest
Africa, African studio portraits, identity documents,
travel permits and passports from the 1920s and
1930s, visual studies of whiteness and blackness
authored by settler photographers, South African
dompas photographs from the 1950s and 1960s, and
aerial photography from the Eastern Cape in the midtwentieth century are examined to highlight the ways
in which photographic images cut across conventional
institutional boundaries and complicate rigid
distinctions between the private and the public, the
political and the aesthetic, the colonial and the
vernacular, or the subject and the object.
Photography and History in Colonial Southern Africa
argues that rather than understanding photographs
as a means of preserving and recreating the past in
the present, we can value them for how they evoke at
once the need for and the limits of historical
reconstruction. This book will be of interest to
students and scholars of colonial history,
photographic history, visual media, and African
studies.

A Grain of Wheat
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This book, first published in 1983, was the first
detailed study of the Xhosa oral poetry tradition.

Invisible Children
The book is a collection of essays, which aim to
situate African legal theory in the context of the
myriad of contemporary global challenges; from the
prevalence of war to the misery of poverty and
disease to the crises of the environment. Apart from
being problems that have an indelible African mark on
them, a common theme that runs throughout the
essays in this book is that African legal theory has
been excluded, under-explored or under-theorised in
the search for solutions to such contemporary
problems. The essays make a modest attempt to
reverse this trend. The contributors investigate and
introduce readers to the key issues, questions,
concepts, impulses and problems that underpin the
idea of African legal theory. They outline the potential
offered by African legal theory and open up its key
concepts and impulses for critical scrutiny. This is
done in order to develop a better understanding of
the extent to which African legal theory can
contribute to discourses seeking to address some of
the challenges that confront African and non-African
societies alike.

The New Tribe
Urban Politics After Apartheid presents an
understanding of gendered urban politics in South
Africa as an interactive process. Based on long-term
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fieldwork in the former townships 20 years after the
end of apartheid, it provides an in-depth analysis of
how activists and local politicians engage with each
other. Sandrine Gukelberger contributes to the
ongoing debate on urban governance by adding a
new historicising perspective as an entry point into
the urban governance arena, based upon the political
trajectories of ward councillors and activists.
Integrating urban governance studies with new
perspectives on policy and social movements
provides insight on the everyday events in which
people engender, negotiate, and contest concepts,
policies, and institutions that have been introduced
under the catch-all banner of democracy. By
conceptualising these events as encounters at
different knowledge interfaces, the book develops a
locus for an anthropology of policy, highlighting
everyday negotiations in urban politics. Urban Politics
After Apartheid dissects the social life of policies such
as Desmond Tutu’s rainbow nation metaphor beyond
national symbolism, and academic and public
discourse that largely portray participation in South
Africa to be weak, local politicians to be absent, and
social movements to be toothless tigers. Proving the
inaccuracy of these portrayals, this book will be of
interest to students and scholars of South African
politics, urban studies, political anthropology and
political sociology.

Effective Collaboration for Educating the
Whole Child
Various forms of academic co-operation criss-cross
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the modern university system in a bewildering
number of ways, from the open exchange of ideas
and knowledge, to the sharing of research results,
and frank discussions about research challenges.
Embedded in these scholarly networks is the question
of whether a 'global template' for the management of
both higher education and national research
organisations is necessary, and if so, must institutions
slavishly follow the high-flown language of the global
'knowledge society' or risk falling behind in the
ubiquitous university ranking system? Or are there
alternatives that can achieve a better, 'more ethically
inclined, world? Basing their observations on their
own experiences, an interesting mix of seasoned
scholars and new voices from southern Africa and the
Nordic region offer critical perspectives on issues of
inter- and cross-regional academic co-operation.
Several of the chapters also touch on the evolution of
the higher education sector in the two regions. An
absorbing and intelligent study, this book will be
invaluable for anyone interested in the strategies
scholars are using to adapt to the interconnectedness
of the modern world. It offers fresh insights into how
academics are attempting to protect the spaces in
which they can freely and openly debate the
challenges they face, while aiming to transform
higher education, and foster scholarly collaboration.
The Southern African-Nordic Centre (SANORD) is a
partnership of higher education institutions from
Denmark, Finland, Iceland, Norway, Sweden,
Botswana, Namibia, Malawi, South Africa, Zambia and
Zimbabwe. SANORD's primary aim is to promote
multilateral research co-operation on matters of
importance to the development of both regions. Our
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activities are based on the values of democracy,
equity, and mutually beneficial academic
engagement.

Decolonising Schools in South Africa
Much has happened since the first appearance of
AIDS in 1981: it has been identified, studied, and
occasionally denied. The virus has shifted host
populations and spread globally. Medicine, the social
sciences, and world governments have joined forces
to combat and prevent the disease. And South Africa
has emerged as ground zero for the pandemic. The
editors of HIV/AIDS in South Africa 25 Years On
present the South African crisis as a template for
addressing the myriad issues surrounding the
epidemic worldwide, as the book brings together a
widely scattered body of literature, analyzes
psychosocial and sexual aspects contributing to HIV
transmission and prevention, and delves into complex
intersections of race, gender, class, and politics.
Including largely overlooked populations and issues
(e.g., prisoners, persons with disabilities, stigma), as
well as challenges shaping future research and policy,
the contributors approach their topics with rare depth,
meticulous research, carefully drawn conclusions, and
profound compassion. Among the topics covered: The
relationship between HIV and poverty, starting from
the question, "Which is the determinant and which is
the consequence?" Epidemiology of HIV among
women and men: concepts of femininity and
masculinity, and gender inequities as they affect HIV
risk; gender-specific prevention and intervention
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strategies. The impact of AIDS on infants and young
children: risk and protective factors; care of children
by HIV-positive mothers; HIV-infected children.
Current prevention and treatment projects, including
local-level responses, community-based work, and
VCT (voluntary counseling and testing) programs.
New directions: promoting circumcision, vaccine
trials, "positive prevention." South Africa’s history of
AIDS denialism. The urgent lessons in this book apply
both globally and locally, making HIV/AIDS in South
Africa 25 Years On uniquely instructive and useful for
professionals working in HIV/AIDS and global public
health.

Urban Politics After Apartheid
Maya Ajmera and Greg Fields provide the architecture
of a new perspective on the global agenda for
children, based on a new global web of relationships
stemming from the community level. Arguing that the
existing global agenda for children has failed, this
book reimagines how society can support the world’s
most vulnerable children. In doing so, Invisible
Children identifies and gives voice to the millions of
children globally living on society’s margins, while
showing a way forward as to how we can best invest
in children.

Lichen Secondary Metabolites
Co-published with UNESCO A product of the UNESCOIHP project on Water and Cultural Diversity, this book
represents an effort to examine the complex role
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water plays as a force in sustaining, maintaining, and
threatening the viability of culturally diverse peoples.
It is argued that water is a fundamental human need,
a human right, and a core sustaining element in
biodiversity and cultural diversity. The core concepts
utilized in this book draw upon a larger trend in
sustainability science, a recognition of the synergism
and analytical potential in utilizing a coupled
biological and social systems analysis, as the
functioning viability of nature is both sustained and
threatened by humans.

Language of Instruction in Tanzania and
South Africa (LOITASA)
Young People Transitioning from Out-ofHome Care
So why do we continue to administer this modern cod
liver oil-or even demand a larger dose? Kohn’s
incisive analysis reveals how a set of misconceptions
about learning and a misguided focus on
competitiveness has left our kids with less free time,
and our families with more conflict. Pointing to stories
of parents who have fought back-and schools that
have proved educational excellence is possible
without homework-Kohn demonstrates how we can
rethink what happens during and after school in order
to rescue our families and our children’s love of
learning.

The Long Journey of Poppie Nongena
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This book explores the life and work of Mary Elizabeth
Barber, a British-born settler scientist who lived in the
Cape during the nineteenth century. It provides a lens
into a range of subjects within the history of
knowledge and science, gender and social history,
postcolonial, critical heritage and archival studies.
The book examines the international importance of
the life and works of a marginalized scientist, the
instrumentalisation of science to settlers' political
concerns and reveals the pivotal but largely silenced
contribution of indigenous African experts. Including a
variety of material, visual and textual sources, this
study explores how these artefacts are archived and
displayed in museums and critically analyses their
content and silences. The book traces Barber’s legacy
across three continents in collections and archives,
offering insights into the politics of memory and
history-making. At the same time, it forges a nuanced
argument, incorporating study of the North and
South, the history of science and social history, and
the past and the present.

Diversity in African languages
All key exam topics and vocabulary covered. Practice
of all main test task types in Reading, Listening, Use
of English, Writing, and Speaking. Exam techniques,
preparation strategies, and useful study tips. MultiROM containing recorded material for the Listening
tasks and tapescripts. Word Bank with key
vocabulary, Speaking Bank with useful
communicative phrases, and Writing Bank with model
texts and advice. Smart answer key that explains why
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an answer is correct.

English in Multilingual South Africa
The Guardian publishes over forty thousand reader
comments a day below the line. This is a miscellany of
the best and most baffling thoughts from their witty,
well-meaning readers. In the book, Guardian readers
ponder the big questions ('Am I the only one who
thinks that ham and cheese is a ghastly mix?') reflect
with nostalgia on better days ('Airline employees were
so much more agreeable back when they were all
drunk') and share hard-won wisdom ('Dishwashers
make lousy salmon poachers'). This book is best
enjoyed with a soy latte in hand and yoga mat under
the arm. Please store in an eco-friendly tote bag.

Metric Handbook
The search for a means to an end to apartheid erupts
into conflict between a black township youth and his
"old-fashioned" black teacher.

Romeo and Juliet
From best-selling author Holly Webb comes a brand
new series full of mystery and intrigue following the
adventures of a very determined heroine and her
dog! Holly Webb fans will be thrilled to pieces to
discover the adventures of Maisie Hitchins, the
pluckiest little detective in Victorian London. Maisie
Hitchins lives in her grandmother’s boarding house,
longing for adventure. She idolizes the famous
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detective, Gilbert Carrington, and follows his every
case. But Maisie is about to be given the opportunity
of a lifetime: her own mystery to solve! In the first
book in this fantastic new series, Maisie rescues a
puppy in peril whilst running an errand, and adopts
him. She decides to investigate the puppy’s original
cruel owner, but instead gets tangled up in an
intriguing plot involving stolen sausages, pilfered
halfpennies and a fast-paced bicycle chase. The
streets of Victorian London are never safe, but
Maisie’s on the case!

The Learning Framework in Number
An innovative and insightful exploration of varieties of
English in contemporary South Africa.

Newlywed Cookbook
This text talks about arguably Africa's greatest epic
poem, and debates this philosophy of the African
Renaissance from where the black consciousness
movement left it. In this poem, the author explores
the concept of being African and the place of black
people on the continent.

Entrepreneurship and Social Change
This cookbook is an indispensable reference for
modern couples looking to spend quality time
together in the kitchen. Inside are more than 130
recipes for both classic and contemporary cooking
that are perfect for day-to-day deux and special
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occasions with family and friends. More than a
collection of recipes, The Newlywed Cookbook is also
a guide to domestic bliss. Author Sarah Copeland, a
newlywed herself, knows that sourcing, cooking as
well as sharing food together at the table makes for a
happy couple! This beautiful and sophisticated
contemporary cookbook is the new go-to for brides
and grooms.

The Homework Myth
This book explores the challenge of dismantling
colonial schooling and how entangled power relations
of the past have lingered in post-apartheid South
Africa. It examines the ‘on the ground’ history of
colonialism from the vantage point of a small town in
the Karoo region, showing how patterns of possession
and dispossession have played out in the municipality
and schools. Using the strong political and ontological
critique of decoloniality theories, the book
demonstrates the ways in which government
interventions over many years have allowed colonial
relations and the construction of racialised differences
to linger in new forms, including unequal access to
schooling. Written in an accessible style, the book
considers how the dream of decolonial schooling
might be realised, from the vantage point of research
on the margins. This Karoo region also offers an
interesting case study as the site where the world’s
largest radio telescope was recently located and
highlights the contrasting logics of international ‘big
science’ and local development needs. This book will
be of interest to academics and scholars in the
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education field as well as to social geographers,
sociologists, human geographers, historians and
policy makers.

One World, Many Knowledges
This book is borne out of a collaborative research
project (2004-8) between Math Recovery and CEM
(Catholic Education Melbourne) funded by the
Australian Research Council focusing on intervention
in the number learning of low-attaining students in
the first five years of school. This has involved
developing new pedagogical tools (PTs) for
assessment, instruction and intervention including a
coherent, research-based framework for
understanding the key aspects of students’
developing number knowledge. It also offers guidance
on innovative video-based assessment and an
overview of principles of intervention instruction. This
book will be a useful guide for all primary and
elementary school classroom teachers and assistants,
and specialist teachers, including experienced
Mathematics Recovery instructors. It will also be of
significant interest to teacher educators and
researchers.

Shaping Natural History and Settler
Society
Educate the whole child by building a culture of
collaboration in your school! This book for K–12
general and special education teachers,
administrators, and student support specialists
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explores how to make collaboration and coordination
work, who takes responsibility for the process, and
why collaboration is central to improving outcomes
for students with complex learning needs. The author:
Discusses the roles, responsibilities, and relationships
between school professionals, community agencies,
and service providers Offers case examples as realworld illustrations of collaboration Emphasizes
important developmental transitions from the
elementary years through high school and after

An African Thunderstorm & Other Poems
Towards a Just and Ecologically
Sustainable Peace
An award-winning play about the relationship
between brothers. Nothing but the Truth is the story
of two brothers, of sibling rivalry, of exile, of memory
and reconciliation, and the ambiguities of freedom.
The play was John Kani's debut as sole playwright and
was first performed in the Market Theatre in
Johannesburg. It won the 2003 Fleur du Cap Award for
best actor and best new South African play. In the
same year Kani was also awarded a special Obie
award for his extraordinary contribution to theatre in
the USA.

Below the Line
Poppie Nongenas arduous journey covers 40 years of
South Africas history, sweeping through the riots of
Page 15/25

File Type PDF Isixhosa Paper2 June Exam 2014
Grade11
Sharpeville, Soweto and Cape Town, on to an
indefinite but unpromising future. The plot reflects the
brutality and injustice of the Apartheid system, while
Elsa Jouberts characterisations reflects the courage
and fortitude of people in the face of hardship and
difficulty. Poppies contented childhood in the Capes
countryside came to an end when she married a
migrant worker, and was forced by the authorities to
move with him and their young family to the
unfamiliar and bewildering city of Cape Town. No
sooner had she established her roots in the new
township, when the laws changed and she was
informed of her obligation to relocate to the Ciskei,
her husbands homeland. He, as a migrant worker,
was permitted to remain in the Cape to work. Over a
ten-year period, Poppie fought the heinous pass law
system, winning limited extensions to the permit that
would allow her to live and work in Cape Town and
enable her to keep the family together and provide an
education for her children. Her own anger was shared
by thousands and inevitably the brooding
undercurrent of discontent exploded throughout
South Africa. Suddenly, there were no further
extensions. Poppie and her children were forcibly
removed from their home and resettled in a new
township, hundreds of miles away near East London.
The Long Journey of Poppie Nongena is an epic tale of
the endless adversity and struggle of a humble black
woman under Apartheid laws. Poppie emerges from
being a simple country girl to becoming an archetypal
heroine of South Africa.

The Semantic Web: ESWC 2017 Satellite
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Events
Leadership in Post-Colonial Africa examines the
leadership concepts and lessons that emerged during
and after the attainment of independence with
insightful studies of Africa's first female presidents,
gangster elitism, Nelson Mandela, and beyond.

HIV/AIDS in South Africa 25 Years On
Are you looking for a complete course in Xhosa which
takes you effortlessly from beginner to confident
speaker? Whether you are starting from scratch, or
are just out of practice, Complete Xhosa will
guarantee success!Now fully updated to make your
language learning experience fun and interactive. You
can still rely on the benefits of a top language teacher
and our years of teaching experience, but now with
added learning features within the course. The course
is structured in thematic units and the emphasis is
placed on communication, so that you effortlessly
progress from introducing yourself and dealing with
everyday situations, to using the phone and talking
about work. By the end of this course, you will be at
Level B2 of the Common European Framework for
Languages: Can interact with a degree of fluency and
spontaneity that makes regular interaction with
native speakers quite possible without strain for
either party. Learn effortlessly with a new easy-toread page design and interactive features: NOT GOT
MUCH TIME? One, five and ten-minute introductions to
key principles to get you started. AUTHOR INSIGHTS
Lots of instant help with common problems and quick
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tips for success, based on the author?s many years of
experience. GRAMMAR TIPS Easy-to-follow building
blocks to give you a clear understanding. USEFUL
VOCABULARY Easy to find and learn, to build a solid
foundation for speaking. DIALOGUES Read and listen
to everyday dialogues to help you speak and
understand fast. PRONUNCIATION Don?t sound like a
tourist! Perfect your pronunciation before you go.
TEST YOURSELF Tests in the book and online to keep
track of your progress. TRY THIS Innovative exercises
illustrate what you?ve learnt and how to use it. The
course is available as a book (9781444105803), as a
pack comprising the book and audio(9781444105810)
and as audio only (9781444105827).

Language, Vernacular Discourse and
Nationalisms
Diversity in African Languages contains a selection of
revised papers from the 46th Annual Conference on
African Linguistics, held at the University of Oregon.
Most chapters focus on single languages, addressing
diverse aspects of their phonology, morphology,
semantics, syntax, information structure, or historical
development. These chapters represent nine different
genera: Mande, Gur, Kwa, Edoid, Bantu, Nilotic,
Gumuzic, Cushitic, and Omotic. Other chapters
investigate a mix of languages and families, moving
from typological issues to sociolinguistic and interethnic factors that affect language and accent
switching. Some chapters are primarily descriptive,
while others push forward the theoretical
understanding of tone, semantic problems, discourse
Page 18/25

File Type PDF Isixhosa Paper2 June Exam 2014
Grade11
related structures, and other linguistic systems. The
papers on Bantu languages reflect something of the
internal richness and continued fascination of the
family for linguists, as well as maturation of research
on the family. The distribution of other papers
highlights the need for intensified research into all the
language families of Africa, including basic
documentation, in order to comprehend linguistic
diversities and convergences across the continent. In
this regard, the chapter on Daats’íin (Gumuzic) stands
out as the first-ever published article on this hitherto
unknown and endangered language found in the
Ethiopian-Sudanese border lands.

Cry, the Beloved Country
Defines an approach to mental healthcare focused on
achieving international equity in coverage, options
and outcomes.

African Legal Theory and Contemporary
Problems
* Take a look at the dedicated microsite for free
sample content - architecturalpress.com/the-metrichandbook * Originally devised as a guide for
converting from imperial to metric measurements,
'The Metric Handbook' has since been totally
transformed into the major handbook of planning and
design data for architects. This new edition has been
updated to account of the most recent changes to
regulation and practice – in particular the increasing
emphasis on environmental legislation - to meet the
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needs of the modern building design professional. The
Metric Handbook deals with all the principal building
types from airports, factories and warehouses, offices
shops and hospitals, to schools, religious buildings
and libraries. For each type the book gives the basic
design requirements and all the principal dimensional
data, as well as succinct guidance on how to use the
information and what regulations the designer may
need to be aware of. As well as buildings the Metric
Handbook deals with broader aspects of design such
as materials, acoustics and lighting, and general
design data on human dimensions and space
requirements. The Metric Handbook is a unique
authoritative reference for solving everyday planning
problems. It has sold well over 100,000 copies
worldwide to successive generations of architects and
designers – this is a book that truly belongs on every
design office desk and drawing board.

Nothing but the Truth
This book covers research findings on the language
and education situations in Tanzania and South Africa.
It outlines the policies governing language of
instruction for education in the two countries, and
assesses the extent to which existing policies are
being implemented. It presents the history of the
development of language policies in the two countries
and considers how they are actually working in
practice at classroom level. The contributors further
consider the economic viabilities of language policies,
and the necessity to rationalise languages and
dialects for education purposes.
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Oxford Exam Excellence
This book examines the linguistic and discursive
elements of social and economic policies and national
political leader statements to read new meanings into
debates on border protection, national sovereignty,
immigration, economic indigenisation, land reform
and black economic empowerment. It adds a fresh
angle to the debate on nationalisms and
transnationalism by pushing forward a more applied
agenda to establish a clear and empirically-based
illustration of the contradictions in current policy
frameworks around the world and the debates they
invite. The author’s novel vernacular discourse
approach contributes new points of method and
interpretation that will advance scholarly
conversations on nationalisms, transnationalism and
other forms of identity imaginings in a transient
world.

Leadership in Postcolonial Africa
This book addresses the need to develop a holistic
approach to countering violence that integrates
notions of peace, justice and care of the Earth. It is
unique in that it does not stop with the move toward
articulating ‘Just Peace’ as a human concern but
probes the mindset needed for the shift to a ‘Just and
Ecologically Sustainable Peace’. It explores the values
and principles that can guide this shift, theoretically
and in practice. International in scope and grounded
in the reality of Indigenous and non-Indigenous
Australia and the wider Asia-Pacific context, the book
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brings together important insights drawn from the
Indigenous relationship to land, ecological feminism,
ecological philosophy, the social sciences more
generally, and a range of religious and non-religious
cosmologies. Drawn from diverse disciplinary
backgrounds, the contributors in this book apply their
combined professional expertise and active
engagement to illuminate the difficult choices that lie
ahead.

Complete Xhosa Beginner to
Intermediate Course
This innovative interdisciplinary study focuses on the
history, science, and policy of tree planting and water
conservation in South Africa. South Africa’s forestry
sector has sat—often controversially—at the
crossroads of policy and scientific debates regarding
water conservation, economic development, and
biodiversity protection. Bennett and Kruger show how
debates about the hydrological impact of exotic tree
planting in South Africa shaped the development of
modern scientific ideas and state policies relating to
timber plantations, water conservation, invasive
species control, and biodiversity management within
South Africa as well as elsewhere in the world.
Forestry and Water Conservation in South Africa
shows how scientific research on the impact of exotic
and native vegetation led to the development of a
comprehensive national policy for conserving water,
producing timber, and protecting indigenous species
from invasive alien plants. Policies and laws relating
to forests and water began to change in the late
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1980s and early 1990s as a result of political and
administrative changes within South Africa. This book
suggests that the country’s contemporary policies
towards timber plantations, guided by the National
Water Act of 1998, need to be reconsidered in light of
the authors’ findings. Bennett and Kruger also call for
more interdisciplinary research and greater emphasis
on integrated policies and management plans for
forestry, invasive alien plants, water conservation,
and biodiversity preservation.

Water, Cultural Diversity, and Global
Environmental Change
In this ambitious and densely worked novel, we begin
to see early signs of Ngugi's increasing bitterness
about the ways in which the politicians are the true
benefactors of the rewards of independence.

Agriculture for Southern Africa
Presents in graphic novel format an adaptation of
Shakespeare's play of the tragic consequences of a
deadly feud between two rival families in Renaissance
Verona.

Essentials of Global Mental Health
This book challenges and revises existing ways of
thinking about leaving care policy, practice and
research at regional, national and international levels.
Bringing together contributors from fifteen countries,
it covers a range of topical policy and practice issues
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within national, international or comparative contexts.
These include youth justice, disability, access to
higher education, the role of advocacy groups, ethical
challenges and cultural factors. In doing so it
demonstrates that, whilst young people are
universally a vulnerable group, there are vast
differences in their experiences of out-of-home care
and transitions from care, and their shorter and
longer-term outcomes. Equally, there are significant
variations between jurisdictions in terms of the
legislative, policy and practice supports and
opportunities made available to them. This significant
edited collection is essential reading for all those who
work with young people from care, including social
workers, counsellors, and youth and community
practitioners, as well as for students and scholars of
child welfare.

My Children! My Africa! (TCG Edition)
This revised and extended edition provides in-depth
insights into the benefits and untapped potential of
lichen-derived bioactive compounds. The whole
spectrum of these compounds’ biological and medical
functions, from antibiotic to antiviral and anticarcinogenic properties, is presented. In addition, a
new chapter discusses the anti-neurodegenerative
and anti-diabetic activities of lichenic secondary
metabolites. Given its scope, the book offers a
valuable asset for students and researchers in this
field.
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